
 
KALOJI NARAYANA RAO UNIVERSITY OF HEALTH SCIENCES: 

TS: WARANGAL  

NOTIFICATION FOR NCC CANDIDATES FOR ADMISSIONS INTO MBBS/BDS 

COURSES FOR 2022-23 

 

All the candidates who have applied under NCC Quota are hereby informed that 

the Merit list submitted by NCC Directorate dated 15. 11.2022 notified on KNRUHS 

website is only in order of NEET-UG 2022 Merit and not as per NCC Priority and 

cannot be considered as NCC priority final Merit list. The same has been informed to 

the NCC directorate, with a request to submit an NCC priority Merit list in accordance 

with G.O.MS No. 114 HM&FW (C1) Dept Dated: 05.07.2017 and Honourable High 

Court orders.  

It is informed to all the candidates that unless the NCC Directorate submits NCC 

Priority Merit list in the same format as was being done from 2016 onwards for 

KNRUHS, it will not be feasible for the University to conduct admissions under NCC 

quota for the academic year 2022-23. 

 

Date:20.11.2022        REGISTRAR 


